
NOTICE REGARDING PLANNING APPLICATION S/2008/0779 AT HINDON LANE, 
TISBURY 
 
Planning application S/2008/0779 (for development of 90 dwellings and 3,800 square meters 
of B1 floorspace) at Hindon Lane, Tisbury, was due to be considered at the meeting of the 
Western Area Committee on 13th November. 
 
However, it has unfortunately become necessary to defer making a decision on the 
application until a future meeting, hopefully the meeting on 11th December 2008 at 
Bishopstone Village Hall. The application will not therefore be heard at the meeting on 
Thursday.  
 
Salisbury District Council apologises for any inconvenience that this deferment may cause. 


